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Stonebridge World School Families,

We want to thank all of the parents that took time away from their busy schedules in order to

meet with your child’s teacher for conferences.   If you haven’t had a chance to schedule a

conference with your child’s teacher, it’s not too late!  Reach out to your child’s teacher and let

them know when you are available for a conference.  For a list of teacher contact information

you can click here:

Contact Information for Stonebridge Teachers

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Native American Heritage Month

November is Native American Heritage Month, or as it is commonly

referred to, American Indian and Alaska Native Heritage Month. The month

is a time to celebrate rich and diverse cultures, traditions, and histories.  It’s

also a time to acknowledge the important contributions of Native people.

“Celebrate the history, culture, and traditions of American Indians and Alaska Natives in a special

collection of films, short stories, and resources from Public Television.”

Native American Heritage Month-PBS

http://www.stonebridgeworldschool.org/
https://www.stonebridgeworldschool.org/teachercontacts/
https://www.pbs.org/specials/native-american-heritage-month/


Stay Connected

● Join to stay up to date on important information!

○ Facebook page

○ Instagram

○ Twitter

Picture Day

Picture Day is November 15, 2021!   Stonebridge pictures will be taken by

Kemmetmueller Photography.  Click Here for more information: Picture Day

Basketball

Girls’ Basketball has officially begun.  Practices take place after school

Monday-Friday.   Boys’ Basketball tryouts will take place before Winter

break and practices will begin in January.   If you have any questions about

Stonebridge basketball, please contact Ms. Feser: kfeser@sbwschool.org

Robotics

The Robotics Club will be meeting after school on Tuesdays and Thursdays

starting the second week of November.  The Robotics Club is open to

students in grade 6-8.  For more information please contact Mr. Kampa:

tkampa@sbwschool.org.

https://www.facebook.com/stonebridgeworldschool
https://www.instagram.com/stonebridgeworldschool/
https://twitter.com/home
https://www.stonebridgeworldschool.org/picture-day/
mailto:kfeser@sbwschool.org
mailto:tkampa@sbwschool.org


Girl Scouts

Girl Scouts is coming to Stonebridge! 
This school year Girl Scouts Community Engagement team is working with

Stonebridge to start an affinity Girl Scouts Mentored troop that centers the

unique experiences of BIPOC girls (Black, Indigenous, People of Color).

This troop will be led by volunteers of color and will provide a space for

BIPOC girls to find community as they experience all that Girl Scouts has to

offer. Families can expect culturally responsive leadership programming as

their girl develops a sense of belonging and sisterhood with her troop. Girls

will have the opportunity to earn badges, sell cookies, go to camp,

development leadership skills, and make new friends! If this sounds like a

good fit for your girl, contact the Girl Scouts Community Engagement Team

for more information! 

Families can use this link to submit their interest to join the troop to me. 

Keziah Ezinne Ojika 
Director of Community Cultivation and Partnerships
She/Her/Hers
Office: 1-800-845-0787 Ext. 1626
Direct: (651) 747 – 7088 
Girl Scouts of Minnesota and Wisconsin River Valleys
400 Robert Street S. 
Saint Paul, MN 55107

www.girlscoutsrv.org

Covid-19 Testing

Covid-19 testing is available for all students.  Testing is free and will take place every week.  If

you are interested in having your child receive free weekly testing, please fill out the consent

form and registration form that was sent home with your child.

https://www.girlscoutsrv.org/en/about-girl-scouts/who-we-are/community-engagement/interest.html
https://www.girlscoutsrv.org/en/about-girl-scouts/who-we-are/community-engagement/interest.html
https://www.girlscoutsrv.org/en/about-girl-scouts/who-we-are/community-engagement/interest.html
http://www.girlscoutsrv.org/


Vaccine Updates from Minnesota Department of

Education

“Great news for Minnesota families and children: the FDA and CDC have recommended the Pfizer

vaccine for 5- to 11-year-olds. Getting your child (age 5+) vaccinated for COVID-19 is the best way

to protect them and the people around them. Common underlying conditions like asthma and obesity

can put kids at greater risk of severe illness from COVID-19. Help protect your children 5 and older

by getting them vaccinated now. Find shots for your family today: mn.gov/vaxforkids/ #StaySafeMN”

Lunch Menu: November Lunch Menu

IMPORTANT DATES
Date                                             Event

November Native American Heritage Month

November 3 First Quarter Ends

November 5 No School/Record Day/PD

November 8                               Second Quarter Begins

November 15 Picture Day

November 16-18 Ready, Set, Smile will be at School

November 24-26 Thanksgiving Break

Stonebridge World School

4530 Lyndale Ave South

http://mn.gov/vaxforkids/?fbclid=IwAR0NujuzGs5cx7gFx55AZX4fHucvQzGKIcVSUNT0AeCIw6eAALtcl3nLwNM
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/staysafemn?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXuDOOyy2uxCjTezjlXagJ59t_c1eIE5-qnsD1Zj_ViXPVtDi9gsHF7bePwt8glSC9rjo9vQNVrj7T4cfCc5OdNORQe-bTkSE-zakyKZAdCe-qFq1PsicxHD6GbaRZflsBc5RcIWomVY15L_KBv2wm9&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.stonebridgeworldschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Copy-of-November-2021-Pizza-Fridays-Menu.pdf


Minneapolis,  MN 55419

612-877-7400


